Formation Report

Since returning from Convocation I have been working on the following:

1. In conjunction with Sr. Martha, we have started re-working the Junior Formation Manual and the first review process has been completed.  It is currently being formatted into correct versioning and for screen reader usage in both Word and PDF format.  Once that is done it will be presented to the Abbot for final review.  It is our goal that this will be in place for the next class to use.
2. I have added in some new Formation Guides.  Several of these are from the newly professed members of the Community.
a. As part of this, I have been reviewing the Formation Guide Manual, and while I do not see a need to make any changes to it, I do believe that there is a need to start working with members of the Community that we would like to see as Formation Guides and have all FGs go through a training class to be FGs.    While I believe that formation should be based on the individual going through formation, there are some common ground tenets that should be across all individuals and I have had questions that would make me wonder if this is happening.  Also, given my formation and talking with others, I do see that there should be some common goals across all FGs.
3. Classes in formation – I have started some classes for those in formation.  These are being taught by some of the senior members of the Community.  So far the feedback has been positive for the most part.
4. The current series of classes will be completed the first part of November.
5. Looking for additional classes and leaders for after the New Year at this time.
